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To:   The News Editor 
 

PRESS STATEMENT 
 

ACC NOT INVESTIGATING TWO CABINET MINISTERS 

 

The Anti-Corruption Commission wishes to clarify information circulating in the media that 

the Commission is investigating the Minister of Finance and National Planning Hon. 

Situmbeko Musokotwane and the Minister of Infrastructure Hon. Charles Milupi over 

alleged corrupt practices involving bribery. 

The Commission wishes to inform the public that the Commission is not investigating the 

two cabinet Ministers over the alleged corrupt practices. In addition, the two Ministers 

have never been summoned by the Commission over the alleged corrupt practices. 

Therefore the  information circulating in the media over this matter should be treated as 

false. 
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